The Wayne Clark Memorial Scholarship

Wayne Clark was the owner and operator of Clark’s Transmission, a local automotive repair shop specializing in transmissions. He was always willing to freely share his expertise - from offering random advice, tips, and tricks to helping another shop figure out a particularly difficult diagnosis. His passion for sharing knowledge is now memorialized to help the next generation of automotive professionals. 
This scholarship will be awarded to a graduating student who wishes to pursue a career in automotive technology. This scholarship includes a $500 award to use towards tuition, tools, or other associated costs. 

Directions for applying: 
Please write a brief paragraph explaining what got you interested in automotive technology and include the names and contact information of 2 references (teachers, coaches, or supervisors preferred).

Deadline to submit: 
May 2, 2025

